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Luke Touma

From: Luke Touma

Sent: Friday, 19 February 2021 11:58 AM

To: Luke Touma

Subject: RE: Your Planning.nsw.gov.au website contact form submission

To whom it may concern,  

 

This email is to notify the Department Secretary of Planning that construction works for Bunnings Leppington (SSD-

10366) are proposed to commence on the 11th of March 2021.  

 

Please see below email that was sent on the 12th of February to the Department of Planning, Industry and 

Environment with the proposed commencement date outlined.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Luke Touma 

Undergraduate
 

Level 4, 170 Pacific Highway

Greenwich, NSW  2065
   

Mobile 0414 169 410 

Direct   02 9902 2663 
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From: information@planning.nsw.gov.au <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>  

Sent: Friday, 12 February 2021 2:36 PM 

To: Anthony Shalhoub <ashalhoub@mainbrace.com.au> 

Subject: Your Planning.nsw.gov.au website contact form submission 

 
Thank you for contacti ng the D epartm ent of  Pl anning, Industry , and Environm ent.   

 

Thank you for contacting the Department of Planning, Industry, and Environment. 

Your reference number is: 20210212132012  
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Your contact form submission details are below: 

 

Name: Anthony Shalhoub  

 

Email address: ashalhoub@mainbrace.com.au 

 

Phone number: 0415678700 

 

Post code: 2217 

 

Your enquiry is about: Other please specify 

 

Enquiry details:  

Hi We are emailing for contact details to communicate with Jim Betts (Secretary 

Department of Planning) regarding Development Consent SSD-10366. We wish to 

advise construction works are proposed to commence on the 11.03.21. There are 

other submissions which require to be issued to Jim for our Construction 

Certificate application. Can you please confirm best method to submit these 

documents, i.e. via email or portal etc. Thanks Anthony Shalhoub (Mainbrace 

Constructions)  

 

Newsletter subscription confirmation: False 

 

Thank you for your email. 

We will respond to simple enquiries within 2 working days. For enquiries that are 

more involved or technical, a longer response time may be necessary. 

A range of publications, FAQs, general and technical planning information is 

available on our website. 

If your email is a submission on a project or policy currently on exhibition by the 

Department, you are encouraged to provide your submission using the 

Department’s Planning Portal at the Major Projects page or hte Draft Plans page. 

 

Information Officer, Information Centre 

Department of Planning, Industry, and Environment | GPO Box 39 | SYDNEY NSW 2001  

T 1300 305 695 E information@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 


